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Tēnā koe 

Request for information 2023-068 

I refer to your request for information dated 28 March 2023, which was received by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council (Greater Wellington) on 28 March 2023. You have requested the 
following: 

“I’m writing today to request the following under the Official Information Act 1982 and Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987: 

Any maps or diagrams depicting the Wellington City and/or regional bus network prior to the 
revisions made in July of 2018. 

The maps and diagrams of proposals or other issues used my Metlink and partners in their 2019 bus 
network review” 

Greater Wellington’s response follows: 

Please refer to attachments 1-6 which contain information relating to your request. 

Attachment 1 – full map of the public transport network prior to 2018 review. 

Attachment 2 – Bus Network Review (Wellington city only) findings, recommendations, and action 
plan – powerpoint presentation 

Attachment 3 – Wellington City Bus Network Action Plan summary 

Attachment 4 – Research First report on the Bus Network Review – In-Person Engagement: Detailed 
Report, October 2019 

Attachment 5 – Research First report on Bus Network Review - In-Person Engagement: Summary 
Report, October 2019 PROACTIVE R
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Attachment 6 – Post- July 2018 bus network design pain points – presentation to Select Committee 

Please note up until 2019, Wellington City was the only area in the region reviewed. A wider region 
review was undertaken in 2020. 

For further information relating to the Bus Network Review in 2018, please refer to our website 
here: https://www.metlink.org.nz/news-and-updates/surveys-and-reports/bus-network-review/. 

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s 
website with your personal information removed. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Samantha Gain 
Kaiwhakahaere Matua Waka-ā-atea | General Manager Metlink 
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